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Ken Spencer Award 
The Ken Spencer award was introduced in 2007. It is awarded up to every two years to an individual or company for outstanding contribution to the pipeline industry.  This award is made in honour of K.A. Spencer of Penspen; a founder member of the Guild and National Chairman in 1969.

Before making a nomination, Proposers must study the Qualification Guidance Notes for the Ken Spencer award to ensure that the nominee meets the requirements.

All nominations must be submitted to the Director General so as to be received by 1st October in the year of nomination.

	Name of Nominee 
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	Proposed by:
	

	Company:
	

	Proposed by:
	

	Company:
	

	Proposed by:
	

	Submitted to PIG HQ:
	

	Nominee’s Qualifications
	

	
	

	Details of lifetime contribution to the Pipeline Industries Guild - please see the Ken Spencer Award Guidance Notes
	


Ken Spencer
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2nd Proposer

Date_______________________________________________
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3rd Proposer

Date_______________________________________________
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